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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 3-10-13
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Liz Alecusan, Randy Eidemiller, John Wilson,Amy Wobser, Keith Stewart, Kathleen Rolinatis, Vernon Anthony
Visitors:  Joe Divida
Meeting Called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:48   
- Motion made to approve 2/10/2013 minutes by Keith Stewart. Motion carried.
Treasurer Report: Kathleen Rolinatis reported she has reviewed the accounts. Accounts appear to be in good condition. Greg Lutz reported that Kathleen also now has access to receipt reports.    
Old Business

Fall 2013 Fee Structure: Joe Divida to assemble a report for the Board based on a meeting held to discuss on March 10.  

FC Staffing Structure: Joe Divida submitted a report to entitled HFC Director’s Business Plan and Curriculum which included description of the FC staffing structure as well as Mr. Divida’s plan for leadership of and vision for future of the HFC.  There will be a Director’s meeting on March 15 which will discuss salient point as discussed in this report.   

Jr. Cat Cup: no report.  

Photo Bid – Board voted via e-mail to hire MidWest as photographer for Recreation and TOPsoccer
Recreation inter-league play: Greg Lutz received information from the Dublin Soccer League that they wish to play inter-league recreational games in May. There will be a reminder sent later in March to remind coaches that we are hoping to schedule some inter-league games at that time.  
Concussion awareness : additional tasks. Keith Stewart discussed coaches’ testing he has participated in. General discussion of requirements and progress followed. Greg Lutz presented a proposed HOSA policy. This policy will be voted upon at the April 2013 meeting.   
Program Business
Director of FC:  Amy Wobser reported on collection of late fees, which has improved over the last several months. Randy Eidemiller reported that he sent survey results out. He has not followed up on this but will prior to next Board meeting and report.  
Referees: Greg Lutz reported he will follow up on status of MSSA games. Hilliard referee training March 17. 
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing: No report.
-Director of Recreational Program:  John Wilson was unable to attend coaches’ meeting. Mr. Wilson has so far received 63 coaches’ certificates. He will follow-up with reminders for those who have not yet taken. Greg Lutz discussed parental compliance policies online.    
-Jr. Academy:  Randy Eidemiller season starts Friday and the 15th and that everything is ready.   
-Director of MSSA/HSSA :  Issues with teams declaring. Scheduling will start this coming Tuesday, March 12. 
-Director of TOPS soccer: Discussed replenishing socks and shin guards. Vern Anthony will coordinate with Greg Lutz on counts. Need to confirm indoor dates as soon as possible. 
. 
-Fields-City of Hilliard: Liz Alecusan reported fields were wet and not ready for play. Greg Lutz reported Bo Jackson facility will not be started until June. 
-Fields-City of Columbus: Discussed various issues regarding Spindler fields. 
-Director of Camps: Greg Lutz reported everything about camps is now on the website. Greg Lutz will follow up with Challenger Camps regarding concussion policy compliance. Discussed boys camp scheduled for this coming June.
New Business:

Motion to adjourn made at 8:46 by Randy Eidemiller. Motion passed.
